P.O. Box 8888
Winston-Salem, NC 27109

(336) 758-5555

jonesa14@wfu.edu
February 1, ‏2016
Jane Johnson
Recruiting Coordinator

Procter & Gamble 
P.O. Box 588

Cincinnati, OH 45202
Dear Ms. Johnson:
I am a big fan. I grew up in a household dominated by Procter & Gamble. I use Tide to wash my clothes, Pringles to satisfy my hunger, and Oil of Olay to moisturize my skin. While I have always loved these products, I was unaware of their worldwide reach in the marketplace until I studied abroad in Barcelona, Spain last year and saw my favorite products on the shelves in my neighborhood grocery store. This experience, along with an international marketing class I took, helped me realize my fascination with marketing, especially on a global level. I enjoy the challenge of determining how to simultaneously globalize and localize a product for maximum profitability in markets around the world.  I am confident that I could make an immediate impact in the assistant brand manager position which is currently posted on the Procter & Gamble website.
I have furthered my passion for marketing through many of my extracurricular activities. Last summer, I interned with the Omnibrand Corporation in New York City. As part of the packaging team, I worked to revitalize Energizer battery packaging. Additionally, as part of a community service project the other interns and I completed the rebranding of the Automotive High School in Brooklyn, New York. After interviewing teachers, students, administrators, and community members about the mission and image of the high school, we developed and implemented a new brand logo and tagline. Since the adoption of the new branding, interest in the school by prospective students has increased by more than 50 percent.
Brands have the power to change the world for the better. I want to be a part of this change as an assistant brand manager at Procter & Gamble. My attached resumé provides more detail about my skills and experience. I will be in Cincinnati during my Spring Break, March 9‒13, and would appreciate the opportunity to speak with you in person about this position, if that would be convenient for you. Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Alexis Jones
Alexis Jones
Enclosure
